Chapter Liaison Role — Become an Important **Link to EAA Leadership!**

In the spirit of connecting chapter voices to Board decisions and activities, we are creating a new role called, Chapter Liaison to the Board, to be rotated every year. The Chapter Liaison will be the point person for our approximately 90 chapters to give input, including advising the Board of chapter needs and areas of satisfaction/dissatisfaction. The Chapter Liaison will attend Board meetings (call-in) to report on chapter feedback. The Liaison reports to the President and gives the president on-going guidance about the needs and expectations of the chapter leadership and members.

A new email will be created: ChapterVoices@electricauto.org. where chapter leaders can connect to the Chapter Liaison, who will respond in a timely manner. This is a great place to use your excellent listening and communication skills towards ensuring our organization serves the needs of its chapters.

To apply for this non-voting Board position, please provide your name, email, phone, chapter position, and brief description of your history of chapter involvement and why you are interested in the position to: President@electricauto.org